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20th March 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
School Closure due to Coronavirus - Covid-19 
 
Following the announcement from the Government earlier this week, Littledean C of E School and Pre-School will 
close as from 3.00 p.m. today until further notice. Please continue to check the school website, 
www.littledeanprimary.co.uk, twitter account, @littledeansch and emails and text, we will keep you informed 
when we have new information. Please keep us up to date with your contact details. 
 
The teaching staff have been busy putting packs of work together which can be accessed through the school 
website. www.littledeanprimary.co.uk, select ‘Classes’ from the menu and go to the class your child is in. Scroll to 
the bottom of the page and you will find many activities to keep your child occupied while the school is closed. The 
Junior children have been told where this work is on the website. 
 
Should you have any difficulty please contact the class teachers through the class email address: 

Maple Class  mapleclass@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk 
Chestnut Class  chestnutclass@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk 
Holly Berries Class hollyberries@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk 
Holly Leaves Class hollyleaves@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk 

 
Please send all other queries to admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk which will be monitored on a daily basis.  
 
If you or your child are currently working with Mrs Webb and have any queries or question she can be contacted by 
email on swebb@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk 
 
The Government have announced that school places will be open for children of key workers and vulnerable 
children. Please see the school website for a list of key workers. If you feel that you fall into this category please 
contact the school. 
 
Please remember that if you or a member of your family start to show symptoms of Covid-19 that you must isolate 
for 14 days to help stop the spread of the virus. 
 
Symptoms are: 

 a cough 

 a high temperature 

 shortness of breath 
 
Further details and information can be found at 

 NHS website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  

 PHE Public Info https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
We hope that our children and families stay safe during these extraordinary times. We look forward to reopening 
the school as soon as we can. 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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